
Curriculum      
In DT we will   
design, plan and 
make a moving 
toy. 
 
 
In computing this term, we 
will use a variety of  
software to create a  
poster . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PSHE or RE is taught once 
a week. 
 
 

Welcome back to school. We hope that you and your family had a 

lovely Easter holiday. 

Reading 
Please encourage 
your child to read 
with you at home. Children 
are expected to complete a 
weekly book review in as 
much detail as possible. 

Don’t forget... 
    
 Healthy snack 
 Labelled clothing 
 Glasses if needed 
 Book bags every day 
 PE kit 
 Water bottle!  
 

Homework 
The children will be set 
homework every Friday. It 
will consist of spellings, 
reading and a book  
review as well as learning  
their times tables on 
TTRS. They will also have 
a MyMaths task each 
week. 
Spellings are tested each 
Friday.  
Science homework will be 
set this half term, which 
is related to our topic on 
‘Plants’. The homework 
task sheet will follow 
soon.   
 
Monday 20th May is the 
hand in date. This work 
can be brought in or 
emailed to us. 
 

Core Subjects             
In Maths, we will be 
 working on tenths as  
fractions and decimals. 
This will continue to  
include a variety of varied 
fluency, reasoning and 
problem solving. 
 
English will consist of 
reading, writing and 
 grammar. 
This term, we will be  
working on the topic of 
‘Plants’ in our Science  
lessons.   
 

 

PE 
 
PE days are  
every Thursday and Friday 
- all kit should be named 
and in a bag. Long hair 
needs to be up! 

Please remember to check the school website for the latest 

news. If you have any concerns, you can also contact the 

Year 3 team via email on: year3@grendon.bham.sch.uk 


